
February 11-,2025

To Whom lt May Concern:

The Grafton Curling Club has provided their facilities to us free of charge for the
last twelve years for fundraising first for Relay for Life for first five years and now

for past seven years we have raised funds to donate to the Women's General

Auxiliary of Shriners Children's of the Twin Cities, We donate the funds through
the local Grafton Shrine Club-The Cycleers. The Women's Auxiliary provide

wheelchairs and other needs for Shrine patients.

The Grafton Curling Club even replaced the Commercial Fridge/Freeze when it
died, plus gave us a donation to help us replace our supplies.

We do burger concessions two nights a week during the curling season, plus

during bonspiels.

Please allow them to do their fundraising to keep the curling club going and in

turn allowing us to continue to raise funds to benefit Shrine Patients. Plus the
Curling Club is a big asset to the town of Grafton.
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